
 

 UPCOMING TOUR: Delta Ride Point Restaurant Rio Vista 

 

Our annual trip down the delta will be on Thursday March 13th.   

 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE: Thursday March 13.    

DETAILS TO FOLLOW. NO RESERVATIONS AT THIS TIME. 

 

This trip is being led by Mike and LaVon Stafinbil.  If you have an interest in 

being a co-leader or tail car on this trip, contact Mike. 

                                    

      


